
STE. PETRONILLE,

Island of Orleans. P.Q.

August 17th. 1952.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

Last year .some of the golfers among the 
local McGill Graduate fraternity organized a little informal 
golf match one afternoon, which was so enjoyable and so suc­
cessful that our Committee has been encouraged to plan to 
repeat the occasion this year.

The date selected for the McGill Handicap 
Tournament this year is Wednesday, August twenty-fourth. I 
am writing to extend to you a very cordial invitation to join 
with us on that occasion, and do hope that circumstances will 
permit you to consider a short trip to Quebec next week.
Like most branches of the Graduates* Society, I suppose, we 
have had some little difficulty in keeping our membership 
together and in good standing as members of the Graduates* 
Society during the past year or two, and I have been rather 
anxious to arrange for some occasion where some considerable 
part of our local graduates could be gathered together before 
I terminate my term of office as President of the local Branch. 
It is planned to have an informal dinner following the golf 
match on Wednesday, August twenty-fourth, end if you could 
arrange to join with us your presence would, of course, add a 
great deal to that occasion.

I would appreciate very much hearing from 
you as to whether or not it may be possible for you to come 
down to Quebec.

With kind regards, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
MONTREAL.
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